
From: Helen F Webb
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Support for Roosevelt Park project remains strong
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 2:22:59 PM

Dear Ms. Desiderio,

As we progress through mud season here in Malden, I am so grateful for the non-grass (i.e. non-mud) surfaces our
children have to play on. 
My support for the improvement of Roosevelt Park remains strong.

- Helen Webb
55 Blomerth St
781-526-1326

----------

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Visit the following link to report this
email as spam:
https://gdsprotect.cloud-protect.net/index01.php?mod_id &mod_option=gitem&mail_id 80027773-kJkIer-
L45K0&r_address?esiderio%40cityofmalden.org&report=

mailto:hwebb@mit.edu
mailto:CDesiderio@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG
https://gdsprotect.cloud-protect.net/index01.php?mod_id

